
Derby Street, Atherton 
Manchester, M46 0HJ 
 
 

Headteacher Mrs L Boardman 

Atherton St George’s C.E. Primary School 
& Little Dragons’ Nursery 

 

 

T: 01942 883971 
E: Enquiries@admin.saintgeorges.wigan.sch.uk 
 

 www.saintgeorges.wigan.sch.uk 

Newsletter 
Friday, 18th January 2019 

This week has been a busy week in school for staff and children.  Staff have had an Early Years meeting across the 
Trust on Monday to look at how we can share good practice and develop new ways of working. 

Our school facebook page is filled with photographs from classes who have been learning about The Lion the Witch 
and the Wardrobe, their five times tables, Write Dance and People Who Help Us.  

You should also have received copies of the new homework plan that we have implemented.  All letters can be 
found on the school facebook page and should you have any questions please speak to the adult on the school 
entrance/exit point or ask at the school reception. 

Mrs Aldred one of our School Trustees came in school to conduct a Pupil Premium Review on Monday and stated 
that she had some lovely conversations with your children and a clear insight into school interventions and support 
that was being offered. 

On Tuesday the English team across the Trust met to discuss the current curriculum and look at our next steps and 
approaches to reading within school.  Keep your eyes peeled for any changes being announced! 

On Wednesday we sadly said goodbye to Mrs Eaton. Please keep the family in your thoughts and prayers. Should 
anyone wish to make a donation to Bolton Intensive Care Unit who cared for her, kindly bring to the school 
reception and we will pass on to the family on your behalf. 

Today the Central team have all had their Safeguarding Training and been updated on any new legislation that has 
been implemented across the Trust. 

We are ending the week with a lovely evening (especially with the weather outside today) led by the PTFA – Hotel 
Transylvania 3 Movie Night for the family.  This is taking place straight after school in the hall and will be finished 
for 5:30.  All children must be accompanied by an adult.  

Over the next few weeks we have a number of parent sessions taking place in school, see the dates below for 
further information and we look forward to seeing you there! 

Have a lovely weekend and wrap up warm!  

 
 
Mrs Boardman 
Headteacher 

 

Important dates for your diaries… 
 

Tuesday, 22nd January – Year 6 SATs Assessments Parents Meeting at 2:30pm 
Wednesday, 23rd January – EYFS Learning Together Parents Meeting at 2:30pm 
Thursday, 24th January – Year 2 SATs Assessments Parents Meeting at 2:30pm 

 


